

Hello Hammerhead families!

I hope that you are all staying safe and healthy! Since Haymaker is now scheduled to open June 6th, I wanted to give you all an update on a Hammerhead season. ESA met several weeks ago, but with all of the uncertainty surrounding pools opening, no decision was made regarding the ESA season. They are scheduled to meet again June 1st. Clearly with social distancing guidelines, swim meets would be a challenge and big swim meets are pretty much off the table.

Sam, Kathy and I will be meeting this week to discuss options for the swim season, including having practices, meets and activities for the kids with everyone's safety as a first priority. We believe that we will be able to come up with a plan that will give the kids an opportunity to stay in the water and have a team atmosphere. The ESA season will most likely look very different this year, but we hope to have a summer swim season the kids will never forget!

I will update everyone after the June 1st ESA meeting, If anyone has ideas they would like to share please let me know! Please forward this email to anyone that you know may be interested in the team.

See you at the pool....soon!!

Laura  
412-596-0589